
Shawnee Mission North 
1959 Class Reunion 

Friday, October 4 - Sunday, October 6, 2019



What do you mean, 60th Reunion????? 
We’re Not that Old!!!! 

Yes - believe it!  2019 will be 60 years since we left the hallowed halls of Shawnee Mission 
North. 

Remembering some of the hassles in planing for the 50th and 55th reunion due to a somewhat 
late start in planning, the remnants of the 55th planning committee believe it’s not too early to 

start thinking about the 60th reunion. 

At this point, we are planning a two night reunion on Friday, October 4th and Saturday October 
5th. Initial plans include a casual gathering Friday night at Lucky Brewgrille in Mission, a tour 
of Shawnee Mission North High School on Saturday and a Saturday night dinner gathering at 
Milburn Country Club. These are the overall concepts and the detailed planning has started 

We will be sending out additional information within the next month and hope you will plan on 
attending!  Your 60th Class Reunion Committee.  

February 15, 2019


